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Dear Chair Lively, Vice-Chair Gamba, Vice-Chair Levy, and Members of the  

Committee, 

 

My name is Pat Kaczmarek and I live in SW Portland. I am writing in support of HB  

3081 because citizens need more support navigating dozens of available energy  

efficiency upgrade tax credits and rebates. 

 

We need a process to understand which supports we  

are eligible for, andwhich ones may be layered with each other. 

 As taxpayers, we should be able to easily find these resources and  

take advantage of them. 

 

HB 3081, One Stop Shop 2.0 is the solution that would help Oregonians identify  

the energy efficiency upgrade savings that we qualify for. A convenient website to  

connect us with licensed contractors in our area and professionals to guide us  

through the paperwork is the next step in delivering these energy savings to Oregon  

families across the state. 

 

I urge you to vote YES on HB 3081. We are in a Climate Emergency. Now is the time 

to be a climate hero. 


